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Dividend increase of approximately 20 percent decided upon at 
the HELLA Annual General Meeting 

• Dividend per share increases from € 0.77 to € 0.92  

• Long-serving Managing General Partner 
Dr. Jürgen Behrend voted onto the Shareholder Committee 

• Change of the corporate name to HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA 
agreed upon at the Annual General Meeting  

Lippstadt, September 28, 2017. The shareholders of the HELLA KGaA Hueck & Co. 

decided upon a dividend payment of € 0.92 per share (previous year: € 0.77) at today's 

Annual General Meeting held at the company headquarters in Lippstadt, Germany. In 

making this decision, they followed the recommendation of the General Partners, the 

Shareholder Committee and the Supervisory Board. The total dividend thus increases 

by approximately 20 percent against the previous year to € 102 million. This increase is 

based on a positive business development throughout the previous fiscal year 

2016/2017, with earnings for the period of € 343 million (previous year:  

€ 272 million).  

"We are very happy that we successfully continued our profitable growth path 

throughout the previous fiscal year", said HELLA CEO Dr. Rolf Breidenbach at the 

Annual General Meeting. "The aim of our sustainable dividend policy is to involve our 

shareholders in the profitable growth of the company and at the same time to have the 

necessary resources in place to continue the further development of our position as one 

of the world's technology and innovation leaders in the future."   

Approximately 500 shareholders and guests took part in the third ordinary Annual 

General Meeting of HELLA KGaA Hueck & Co. since flotation on the stock exchange. 

On the recommendation of the Shareholder Committee and Supervisory Board, the 

shareholders voted the long-serving Managing General Partner, Dr. Jürgen Behrend, 

who resigns from his office as announced earlier, on to the Shareholder Committee as 

of October 1, 2017.  
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Furthermore, the shareholders agreed upon the change of the corporate name to 

HELLA GmbH & Co. KGaA. This was necessary due to the retirement of Dr. Jürgen 

Behrend as General Partner, which required the inclusion of the addition “GmbH & Co. 

KGaA” to the corporate name.  

Please note:  

This text and corresponding photo material can also be found in our press database at: 

www.hella.com/press 
 
HELLA KGaA Hueck & Co., Lippstadt: HELLA is a global, family-owned company, listed on 
the stock exchange, with currently over 38,000 employees at over 125 locations in some 35 
countries. The HELLA Group develops and manufactures products for lighting technology and 
electronics for the automotive industry and also has one of the largest retail organizations for 
automotive parts, accessories, diagnostics, and services within Europe. With nearly 7,000 
people working in research and development, HELLA is one of the most important innovation 
drivers on the market. Furthermore, the HELLA Group is one of the top 40 automotive suppliers 
in the world and one of the 100 largest German industrial companies. It achieved sales of 
approx. € 6.6 billion in the fiscal year 2016/2017. 
 
For additional information please contact: 
Dr. Markus Richter 
Company spokesman 
HELLA KGaA Hueck & Co.   
Rixbecker Strasse 75 
59552 Lippstadt 
Germany 
Phone: +49 (0)2941 38-7545 
Fax: +49 (0)2941 38-477545 
Markus.Richter@hella.com 
www.hella.com 
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